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I strongly support HB 3190A and urge the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee 

to pass this important bill. Historic preservation is a critical part of Oregon’s cultural 

identity, economic vitality, and sustainability efforts. Bringing back the Special 

Assessment for Historic Property program (especially with a focus on commercial 

properties) will help communities across the state protect their architectural heritage 

while encouraging revitalization and investment in historic areas. 

 

Thank you for considering this measure and for your continued support of Oregon’s 

unique history. 

 

 


